
  March has been another busy month at school with parent�teacher meetings, forest school, a visit 

from the Fire Service to talk about safety, ‘the best snow day ever!’ with snowmen being made in the 

school field, and a very enjoyable World Book Day. Children and staff made a great effort to arrive at 

school in amazing book-related costumes. In the morning Ks2 were able to join in with other schools 

for an interesting live video with Michael Morpurgo talking to them about his book The War Horse, 

and in the afternoon the children were treated to the staff reading to them from their favourite 

books.  

  There has been a workshop from the author Andy Seed, who filled the children with enthusiasm to 

write their own stories.  

  The school choir represented the school by joining Rev. Yann and the congregation at All Saints 

Church for the Sunday service and singing their favourite worship song, afterwards the choir met the 

Bishop of Guildford.  

  During half term, work began on the Spiritual Garden, which is now almost finished and will be 

ready for use next term. A huge thank you to all involved in making this beautiful garden area.  

  The children are busy rehearsing for their Easter productions before their Easter holidays start on 

March 31st.  

  The school still need additional staff during the lunchtime period. If you are looking for a part time 

job and can assist as a midday supervisor, please contact Wendy or Kelly: 

adminoffice@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk 


